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| am the owner of the Tinnie Shack in Mission Beach which is a Marine retail and repair store. I've
owned this company for over 25 years and there has been a massive amount of public concerns
raised over the crocodile population increase and threat to human and animal life, | am also the wife
of Dean Grieve who was attacked by a crocodile in Port Hinchinbrook in 2024 where a four meter
male crocodile launched onto the back of our houseboat and tried to take my Husband off the boat
and that crocodile had one week earlier taken our dog.. it is imperative that this bill be passed to
protect human lives and allow proper authorities to manage the situation





